
Emergency response to ultra-light crash near 
Byron Bay
Tuesday, 23 June 2015 08:55:56 AM

Emergency services are responding to the crash of an ultra-light aircraft west of Byron Bay this 
morning.

A witness alerted police about 8am (Tuesday 23 June 2015), when he saw the aircraft drop out of 
sight near the Pacific Highway at Tyagarah, about 10km north-west of Byron Bay.

The crash site was found about 200m off the Pacific Highway a short time later; the male pilot is 
reported to be conscious and breathing but suffering suspected fractures.
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